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Indian Point Nuclear Reactor

I urge you to close the Indian Point Nuclear Reactor. There is no viable evacuation plan for the huge number
of people that would be affected by a catastrophe. The nuclear waste is being kept in pools perilously near
the Hudson River.
The release of cooling water into the Hudson is deleterious to the fish and water quality. Radiation releases,
planned or accidental, could be harmful to public health. It is simply too risky to locate a nuclear reactor so
close
to a large metropolitan area.
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250 West 104th St.
New York, NY 10025

DOCKETED
USNRC

September 14, 2012 (2:55 p.m.)

OFFICE:O SCRE'TARY

RULEMAKINGS AND
ADJUDICATIONS STAFF

1


